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DPS win 2nd Place in PSA Website Competition 

 

 
 

A huge congratulations to Michelle Geoghegan whose tremendous efforts with the club website won 

2nd Place in the Small Clubs Website Awards in the PSA.   That was no mean achievement given the 

number of clubs that are affiliated to the PSA and once again, we as a club have something to be very 

proud of.   Well done Michelle and thanks for doing such a great job.   Denis presented Michelle with 

a plaque from the PSA , in his role as the PSA co-ordinator for Ireland, and Marie, as the PSA Club 

Rep, presented Michelle with a fabulous certificate in recognition of all her efforts.    Many thanks also 

to Niall McEntegart who designed the website. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Article (C) DPS 2013 

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/h/iuy2v6yvsy66/?&v=c&d=u&s=q&q=niall&n=2&th=1422cdaa24a0b6b2#m_141dcf30f3183808

